
 
The 2019 Pension Increase is 2.4% 

 

The Government issued regulations on 14 March 2019 confirming that the annual pension 
increase for 2019 is 2.4%. 
 
Most APS pensions that have been in payment for at least a year will therefore increase by 
2.4% from 8 April 2019. 
 
Notes: 

• The increase for 2019 is based on the increase in the Consumer Prices Index in the 
twelve months to September 2018.  

• The increase applies to elements of pension that are eligible for Scheme increases. 

• Some elements of pension may be entitled to different levels of increases. 

• Different rules apply in respect of any Guaranteed Minimum Pension (GMP) included 
in APS pensions. 
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